P&G Seeking to Trademark Social Acronyms Like LOL
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: See the source image]Procter & Gamble is trying to trademark acronyms such as LOL and NBD so that it can place the social media lingo on its products to connect with millennial buyers. The company is facing increasing competition from startup brands, some of which it has acquired, such as Native deodorant.
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